
Open Morris Secretary’s Report 
 
During the past year in my post of Open Morris secretary my duties have been to support the 
other Open Morris committee members in their roles.  This has been done remotely as the 
committee is now spread throughout the country.  We are working on having one face to 
face meeting a year going forward.  My main tasks over the previous year have been: 
 

 I have attended and minuted meetings of the Open Morris committee and Open 
Morris officials.  

 
 I have helped with the AGM, producing the minutes for last year's meeting and am 

helping to organise this year's meeting. 
 

 I have attended a meeting about next year's JMO Day of dance to be hosted by 
Beltane Morris in Exeter. 

 
 I attended the JMO’s day of dance in Liverpool and met some Open Morris members 

and watched some great dancing. 
 

 I have also manned the Secretary’s email account sending and replying to emails. 
 

Hetty Bevington  
Open Morris Secretary 
November 2022 
 


